
 
 

        

             Customer information 

16 October 2018 

 

In order to maintain a high standard of service to our clients      
Hamburg Süd will implement a General Rate Increase (GRI) effective  
1 November 2018 on the North East Asia to Australia trade as follows:  
 
US$ 300 per 20’ standard container  
US$ 600 per 40’ standard and high cube container  
 
This GRI is applicable for all bookings with vessel ETD 1 November 
2018 onwards.  
 
Thank you for your continuous support of our services. Please contact 
your local Hamburg Süd office should you require more information. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes:   

1) ETD - Vessel’s Estimated Time of Departure available at your booking confirmation 
document  
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Contact us 
 

Export Customer Service: 1300 134 096  Import Customer Service/ Documentation: 1300 132 813  Equipment and Logistics: +61-2 9373 1000  

Sydney  +61-2 9373 1000  Melbourne  +61-3 9628 3833  Brisbane  +61-7 3834 0400  Adelaide  +61-8 8216 3100  Fremantle  +61-8 9335 9599 

www.hamburgsud-line.com 

http://www.hamburgsud-line.com/

